Sound Advice for Adults
  with cochlear implants, hearing aids and bone-anchored hearing systems
 

Music Day 
    Saturday 15th July 2017
  10am-2.30pm
At The Ear Foundation
(83 Sherwin Road, Lenton, Nottm, NG7 2FB)
 

 

Come and join us for our music workshop. Discuss and share experiences around the common issues related to music and hearing loss. Practical support to learn how to enjoy music with your hearing technology. 
 

 

£15.00 per adult—includes lunch
*Please let us know in advance if you have any dietary requirements or need any specific communication support
 

 

 

To reserve a place please contact Sarah Hoyle on 
0115 9427 804 or sarah.hoyle@earfoundation.org.uk 
 
 
*CANCELLED WELFARE AND BENEFITS DROP IN ON TUESDAY 11TH JULY.
Please find below remaining dates for Welfare and Benefits sessions at The Ear Foundation. Sessions are run by staff from Nottingham Deaf Society. Please e-mail: sarah.hoyle@earfoundation.org.uk if you would like to come along as it is always helpful to let the ladies know the details of your query beforehand if at all possible. Sessions run from 2-4pm.
Tuesday 9th May
Tuesday 12th September
